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michigan suburbs alliance

September 12, 2007

Jacqueline Beaudry
City of Ann Arbor
100 N. 5th Avenue
Ann Arbor, MI 48104

Dear Ms. Beaudry,

Enclosed you’ll find our latest publication about transit-oriented development (TOD) and
the possibilities it presents for economic, environmental and social improvement in
southeast Michigan. We’ve just published this booklet as a means of educating the
public about the merits of TOD and smart community planning, and I am requesting your
help in distributing it. I would appreciate if you could make the enclosed copies available
at City Hall so that your community can learn more about the potential of TOD in Ann
Arbor and in southeast Michigan.

Your assistance will enhance our efforts o stimulate regional dialogue and cultivate
advocates for southeast Michigan’s mature suburbs. Please feel free to contact me at
(248) 546-2380 should you have any questions or require additional copies.
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